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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

DNCR-F-ORD-033/R0/01112019

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. NCR-_ U801 5 2023

TO - SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM - WILFREDO Ek RAL, CESO III
Regional Director

SUBJECT : Corrigendum to Regional Memorandum No. 044, s.2023

DATE ' February 10, 2023

1. This has reference to Regional Memorandum No. 044, s. 2023 entitled
Training Workshop for DepEd on Local History and Exhibit Development
and the letter request from the National Historical Commission of the
Philippines (NHCP) dated February 8, 2023 on the request for a change of
venue for Day 2 this coming February 14, 2023.

2. Enclosure No. 1 and 2 of the said Memorandum except for the venue for Day
2 (February 14, 2023) will be at Museo El Deposito, Pinaglabanan Shrine,

San Juan City for the purpose of Exhibit Development, Museology, and
Collections Management.

3. All other provisions of the said Memorandum remain.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Encl./as stated
CLMD/AETan

A legacy ax rich as excellence/!

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Tel. Nos.: 920-5824; 926-2213 loc. 801
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://www.deped.gov.ph/regions/ncr/




National

Historical
Commission of the
Philippines

08 February 2023

DIR. WILFREDO E CABRAL
Regional Director
Department of Education National Capital Region (DepEd-NCR)

Dear Dir. Cabral,

Greetings from the National Historical Commission of the Philippines!

This is in line with the ongoing training-workshop on Local History and Exhibit
Development for DepEd-NCR on 7, 14 and 21 February 2023. This is in collaboration with the
Department of Education-National Capital Region and the NHCP under the Memorandum of
Understanding dated 1 July 2022.

Since the topics for the second day training will focus on Exhibit Development,
Museology and Collections Management, the organizing team has decided to change its
venue for the second day session on 14 February 2023 from the DepEd-NCR Regional Office
in Bago Bantay, Quezon City to Museo El Deposito, Pinaglabanan Memorial Shrine, San Juan

City.

Thank you.
Yours truly,
KATHERINE KAY MANUBA-OLIVEROS
Historic Sites Development Officer Il
NHCP Project Coordinator
Noted by:

.
Lo C. 43, [,(‘ 4
GINAC. B 'ILUHAN
Chief, Historic Sites Development Officer

N.H.C.P. Building, T.M. Kalaw St.,
Ermita, Manila, The Philippines,
P.O. Box 3374




